
From: Cyndy Holda
To: jmcBeard
Bcc: Mike Murray
Subject: Re: Cape Hatteras National Seashore Weekly Resource Mgmt Field Summary for May 6 -12, 2010
Date: 05/17/2010 12:17 PM

Mr. Beard,
Currently, there are approximately 28 miles of National Seashore beaches open to
ORV and over 52 miles open to pedestrians. 

The resource protection closures established to protect breeding bird species will be
lifted at the end of the 2010 bird breeding season which, in general, ends in mid-to-
late August. 

For current information, please check the Google Earth Map website at:   
http://www.nps.gov/caha/planyourvisit/googleearthmap.htm

Cyndy M. Holda
Public Affairs Specialist
Cape Hatteras NS/Fort Raleigh NHS/Wright Brothers NM
252-473-2111 ext. 148
252-216-6455 cell
252-473-2595 fax
Email: cyndy_holda@nps.gov

▼ "jmcBeard" <jmc32@verizon.net>

"jmcBeard"
<jmc32@verizon.net> 

05/14/2010 06:21 PM

To <Cyndy_Holda@nps.gov>

cc

Subject Re: Cape Hatteras National Seashore Weekly Resource
Mgmt Field Summary for May 6 -12, 2010

When are the beaches going to open to orv's? When will we be
able to come 
back to the Outer Banks and Hatteras ?
----- Original Message ----- 
From: <Cyndy_Holda@nps.gov>
Sent: Thursday, May 13, 2010 4:20 PM
Subject: Cape Hatteras National Seashore Weekly Resource Mgmt
Field Summary 
for May 6 -12, 2010

>
> (See attached file: 05132010 CAHA Resource Mgmt Summary for
May6 - May 12,
> 2010.docx)
> 
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